## The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Ms Wendy Beggs
Directorate of Legal Services
2 Franklin Street
BELFAST
BT2 8DQ

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 NSCW50/1 NSCS071/1

Our Ref: BC-0079-11

Date: 28<sup>th</sup> November 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

## Re: Paediatric Medical Guidelines

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 26 October 2011 concerning Paediatric Guidelines. The Inquiry would like to know what circumstances led to the introduction of the Guidelines in May 1997. Concerning the second edition, is it possible for the Inquiry to obtain a copy from any other source? I would be grateful if you could let me know when the fourth edition will be available.

I would appreciate a response before 12 December 2011.

Yours sincerely

Bernie Conlon Secretary to Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

CR - INQ 302-037-001